HILTON WORKFORCE

RESOURCE CENTER

For more than a century we have been guided by our founding Purpose to make the world a
better place through hospitality. The novel coronavirus has created unprecedented challenges
for our industry, our hotels and our Team Members. While we have done all we can to limit
changes for our people, without a traveling public, we have no one to welcome. We continue to
be driven by that spirit of hospitality and the opportunity to extend it to one another.

It is with that in mind, that we welcome you to our Hilton Workforce Resource Center for
impacted Team Members. We have worked closely to partner with organizations across other
industries, like retail, that are experiencing high demand for talent during these challenging
times. These partners recognize that Hilton Team Members represent an elite group of talent
with service and hospitality in their DNA and who can provide immediate value to their
organizations.

If you are interested in these resources, please click visit teammembers.hilton.com/covidi19. New
opportunities will be posted as they become available across a variety of roles. Securing one of
these opportunities will not impact your ability to return to work for the Grand Wailea and we
hope to see you back doing what you do best - spreading the light and warmth of hospitality -
very soon.

You can see the full list of opportunities by visiting: teammembers.hilton.com/covidi19. If you
have further questions, please contact recruitment@hilton.com.

Thank you for continuing to be the light and warmth of hospitality.
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